
 

June 16th, 2023 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

Thank you to all of our athletes and coaches for their participation in our Track & Field Meet at 

St. Max today!  As we approach our 25th Anniversary events please see below for important 

information regarding the week of Monday, June 19th, 2023 at Holy Spirit CES. 

25th Anniversary Important Information 

We are looking forward to our anniversary events.  Please note the following information for 

Monday, June 19th, 2023. 

Parking 

Parking is very limited.  We encourage our families who are attending any of our events to 

please walk to school.  The bus loop is off-limits for parking as our regular end-of-day routine 

will continue, therefore, our buses need access to the loop.   

Please note that some spots have been reserved by a pylon and sign.  We kindly ask that these 

spots remain open for any dignitaries who may be attending our events. 

Mass 

Mass will begin at 1:00 pm promptly.  Those attending our mass are invited to begin 

arriving at the school at approximately 12:35 pm.  A welcoming committee will be inviting 

guests to take their seats in the gym. Please note that seating has been arranged only for 

those who have RSVP’d as we need to operate within our fire code safety parameters.  Thank 

you for your cooperation. 

BBQ 

Families who pre-ordered food will have coupons sent home with their child on Monday through 

their classroom teacher.  If your child is absent on Monday, tickets can be picked up at the BBQ 

throughout the evening. 

Year-End Graduation Liturgy 

Our Grade 3 classes will be celebrating our Year End Grade 8 Graduation Liturgy in the gym at 

12:30 pm.  Parents are welcome to attend. 

CSC Parent Engagement Survey 

Thank you to those who have already taken the time to fill out our survey.  This is a reminder 

that our Catholic School Council is requesting assistance from our parent community to find out 

what topics might interest them as well as any feedback for next year’s parent engagement 

initiative.  If you have not done so already, please consider completing it by Monday, June 19th, 

2023. 



CSC Parent Engagement Survey 

Yours in Catholic Education, 

Mr. A. Modica 

Principal 

anthony.modica@ycdsb.ca 

 

Important Dates: 

Mon. June 19th • Hot Lunch:  Delicious Greek 

• 25th Anniversary Mass (1:00 pm) 

• 25th Anniversary Celebration (2:00 pm) 

• 25th Anniversary CSC BBQ (5:30 pm) 
 

Wed. June 21st • Hot Lunch:  Pizza 
 

Fri. June 23rd • Hot Lunch:  A & W 

• Graduation Liturgy 12:30 pm 
 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfierYWuVMBhjqXFRWdx2utf-gWzjCJJUI1n5pqDTdDwalv7w/viewform
mailto:anthony.modica@ycdsb.ca

